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HOME PACKAGE DELIVERY THEFT PREVENTION 

 
 
The Simsbury Police Department will be providing safety tips and information to 
the public throughout this holiday season.   
 
Members of the Simsbury Police Department are recommending ways to 
safeguard package deliveries to your home.  Packages delivered and left 
outside your house may be a crime of opportunity for someone.  The Stratford, 
CT Police Department recently arrested three people and charged them with 
stealing a package from a home in Stratford.   
 
The Simsbury Police Department suggests any of the following to safeguard 
your deliveries: 
 

 Have packages delivered to work instead  
 Use the tracking systems that many carriers offer to keep track of your 

purchase 
 Ask a neighbor to pick up your package  
 Require a signature on the delivery, so the package isn't left outside 

 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact the Simsbury Police 
Department at 860-658-3100. 

 

                                                                                                     


